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Please keep Oregon a great place to live by opposing HB3414. Land use rules are 

there for good reason. This type of legislation merely enables developers to wreak 

havoc on the livability of our cities and towns. In addition it contributes to traffic 

congestion with negative impacts on air and water quality. Thorough environmental 

impact reports should be required for all types of development. 


